
Happy Anniversary! 
 

Robert & Connie McCann  

Gordon & Betty Lawson 

 

Pat Farmer  

Raymond Navitsky  

Betty Hess  

Danny Mills  

Rebecca Buck  

Rusty Wiygul  

Eleonore Griffin  

Chris Lillis  

Mary Hudak  

ACTIVITIES THIS WEEK 
 

Tue 9:00 am Exercise Class 
Wed 5:00 pm Business Meeting 
Wed 6:00 pm Choir Practice 
Thurs 12:00 pm SS Christmas Party 
Fri 9:00 am Exercise Class 
Sun 9:00 am Sunday School 
Sun 10:00 am Worship Service 

 
 

UPCOMING ACTIVITIES       
 

12/14 9:00 am Exercise Class 
12/15 5:00 pm Prayer Service  
12/15 6:00 pm Choir Practice  
12/17 9:00 am Exercise Class 
12/18 10:00 am Choir Practice 
12/18 12:00 pm Choir Luncheon 
12/19 9:00 am Sunday School 
12/19 10:00 am Christmas Cantata  

IMMANUEL BAPTIST CHURCH 
8015 SE 180TH Street (CR 102), Oxford, FL  34484 

Phone:  352-268-2384       Website:  www.ibctv.org 

       ATTENDANCE  

Sunday School 73 

Sunday Worship Service 165 

Wednesday Evening  Service 58 

GOD’S BLESSINGS  FROM 11/28/21 

Tithes & Offerings  6,022.25 

Missions 190.00 

Building Fund 100.00 

Wildwood Soup Kitchen 339.00 

Brody & Jen Pav 50.00 

Quilts 75.00 

Lottie Moon 420.00 

TOTAL 7,196.25 

Happy Birthday! 

 
Son Seekers 

 Annual Christmas  
Party 

 

    Where: Fellowship Hall 
    When: December 9th 
    Time: 12:00 Noon 
 

Sign up at the 

Welcome Center. 

Saturday December 18th.  The 

Choir will have dress  

rehearsal  10:00 am - 12:00 

pm. Then have a luncheon in 

fellowship hall until 1:00 pm. 

The Men's Bible Study is  

postponed until January. 

Joshua 1:9  “Have I not commanded you?  Be 
strong and courageous.  Do not be terrified; 

do not be discouraged, for the Lord your God 
will be with you wherever you go.” 

“God with us” 

December 5, 2021 

IMMANUEL  BAPTIST CHURCH 

OUR MISSION 
To present Christ, crucified and risen 

 
OUR VISION 

“To keep our focus on Him, to understand what it means to be obedi-
ent, and then live that every day; and to define success not by the 
number of people that walk through our doors, but rather by those 

that walk out closer to the Lord.” 

 

Address: 
8015 SE 180th Street 

Oxford, FL  34484 
 

Church Phone Number: 
352-268-2384 

 

Office Hours:   
Mon.—Thur. 9:00am-1:00pm 

Worship Leader 
Russell Stephens 

 

Choir Director 
Bobby Kinsey 

 

Pianist 
Vickie Langford 

 

Organist 
Jimmy Buck 



 

 ORDER OF WORSHIP 

Theme Chorus Immanuel Pg. 201 

Invocation   

Welcome and  
Announcements 

Russell Stephens  

Hymn Joy to the World! The 
Lord Is Come 

Pg. 181 

Offertory Hymn Hark! the Herald Angels 
Sing 

Pg. 192 

Offertory Prayer Larry Jones, Deacon  

Doxology  Pg. 668  

Lighting of Advent 
Candle 
Ed & Claudine Hess 

Candle of Peace  

Pastoral Prayer   

Special Music Ruth Paul & Choir  

Message from God Mark 14:22-25 
Eating at the Lord’s Table 

 

Invitational Hymn Jesus Paid It All Pg. 249 

Receiving of New  
Members 

  

Benediction   

Closing Chorus Blest Be the Tie Pg. 389 

Prelude   

 

Gospel Music with Friends will have their Christmas program Mon-
day, December 6th at Saddlebrook Recreation Center from 6:30 to 

8 pm. Special guest will be, From the Heart, Pat Shaver & Jim  
Farley. This is open to Villagers and those with guest passes. 

 

 

  This “dear Savior” born to us, Jesus, is the “Prince of Peace,” as Isaiah 
prophesied (Isaiah 9:6).  Jesus fulfilled this prophecy when He came to earth 
as a baby, bringing light and salvation to “those living in the land of the shad-
ow of death” (Matthew 4:16; See Isaiah 9:2). He embodies and gives peace 
to those He loves, even when they face hardship and death.   

FROM  OUR DAILY BREAD 

The two Poinsettias on the alter today are in honor of the  

60th Wedding Anniversary of Robert & Connie McCann. 

From their daughter Kelly McCann. 

Kelly would also like to thank the church for all your prayers. 

If you are donating by check, please make check payable 
to IBC, and note Lottie Moon on the memo line. 

We would like to begin a new prayer ministry 
praying for the church's needs before the morning 
service.  We will meet for 15 minutes, 9:45-10:00 
am in the nursery.  If you are interested in being a 
prayer volunteer on a rotating basis, please sign 
up at the Welcome Center or contact Janet Witt, 

352-638-7104.  

Sunday, December 19th 


